
 On October 13 the THS chapter of National Honor Society inducted new members for the 2023-24 school year. 
Congratulations to the juniors and seniors pictured here and on the next 2 pages for being inducted this year. NHS 
president Rachael Cline and vice president Izzy Reilley welcomed each new member as they came to the front of the 
auditorium. Congratulations to staff member Jennifer Lewis for being selected the Honorary Staff Member.

National Honor Society Inducts New Members
October 9, 2023

Tecumseh Tidbits

2023-24 Inductees

Tanner Elam
Bailee Glenn
Alivia Snider

Morgan Furnas
Jordan Castle
Lilly Svisco

Donovan Nickell
Kylee Hampshire

Aaxen Roth
Montana Ison

Brooklyn Noble
Noah Cassell
Ally Paradiso

Colin O’Banion
Gavin Wiles
Kate Frost

Carson Easterling
Ariana Rodriguez

Katie Smith
Ronan Weaver

Hunter Cox
Lydia Goenner

Isabel Eber
Kennedy Johnson

Olivia Shelton
Marley DeBoard
Kylee Sortman
Anna Hoover
Jillian Evans

Caitlyn Popovich
Jada Hansgen

Addison Thomas
Megan Gilbert

Laina Fulk
Isabella Fowler
Amber Ward

More NHS induction photos next page-



 

To submit a story or idea for Tidbits email 
lisa.moon@tecumsehlocal.org
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More NHS induction photos-

Tecumseh High School Social Studies Ambassadors for October

Ana HooverAydin TillmanBrett Rogers-
Milligan

Isabella 
Handwerker

Mario PerezRosa GramajoTony JacksonTravis Smith

Congratulations to staff member Jennifer Lewis for being selected Honorary Staff Member!
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Under the direction of Melinda Lombard, the THS choirs held their annual fall concert on October 10. As is 
tradition, the first half of the concert took on a more formal and traditional tone. The second half of the concert 
featured upbeat songs like “Lollipop,” “Witch Doctor,” and “Shake, Rattle and Rock!”  Rachael Cline and Austin 
Soppe were the Masters of Ceremonies for the night.

High School Choirs Hold Fall Concert
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Congratulations to the PLE Hot Ticket Winners!
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Congratulations to senior 
Rachael Cline for being 
chosen Student of the 
Week for October 9. 
Rachael was nominated by 
her choir teacher, Mrs. 
Lombard because she has 
been such a leader in the 
choir program. “ "Rachael 
has shown great 

leadership skills in my classroom. She took on the 
project of T-shirt design and production for our 
yearly choir shirt and is doing a great job!”

THS Students of the Week for October 9

Congratulations to These New Carlisle 
Elementary Positive Referral Earners!

Junior Dylan Williams 
has also been selected 

Student of the Week 
for October 9. Dylan 
works in the school 

library and was 
nominated by library 
media specialist Mrs. 

Fischer. She explained why he deserves this 
recognition, "Dylan serves as a student worker in 
the library during 1st period. He greets me every 

morning when he arrives and always checks to 
see what work needs completed. At the beginning 

of the school, he was willing to learn whatever 
tasks I asked of him and wasn't afraid to ask 

questions if he didn't understand something. In a 
short amount of time, he has started to 

demonstrate initiative and regularly completes 
tasks without being asked. Due to his hard work, 

willingness to learn, and respectful nature, I 
believe that Dylan deserves to be an Arrow 

Student of the Week.” Congratulations, Dylan!

New Carlisle Elementary students enjoy 
time with Ellie,  one of the school’s therapy 
dogs.


